
Now available, the Annual Water Quality Report 
provides consumers with information about their 
drinking water. Portland Water District’s dedicated 
team is proud of the great tasting, safe drinking 
water delivered to homes and businesses in the 
Greater Portland area. 

	  We take great pride in serving water sourced from Sebago Lake, 	
	  Maine’s second-largest and deepest lake. Surrounded by forests, 
the lake is exceptionally pure and of such high quality that it is exempt from 
the filtration requirements set by the Safe Drinking Water Act. Only about 50 
out of 13,000 surface water supplies across the country are able to serve 
unfiltered water.

  

Por tland Water District
From Sebago Lake to Casco Bay 

The way drinking water should be
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Download the full Annual 
Water Quality Report at 

www.pwd.org.



Delivering high-quality water to our customers is our top priority. We know 
your water is safe because we treat, test, and monitor the water. Our water
quality experts perform over 15,000 analyses per year.

Your water met or surpassed all standards for water quality including 
for the following.

		  LEAD	 PFAS	 TOTAL COLIFORM

For detailed information about the source of water and test results, visit us at www.pwd.org/
publications/2024-annual-water-quality-report. You may request a copy be mailed to you  
by contacting us at customerservice@pwd.org or 207.761.8310.

Treated, tested, and monitored 
to ensure safety

Por tland Water District
From Sebago Lake to Casco Bay 

Test Results Now Available
207.761.8310   

customerservice@pwd.org
www.pwd.org


